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To: Shenk, Scott

Subject lExternal] Proposed Rulemaking - Registration Class Stickers
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Dear Mr. Shenk,

As an operator of a small trucking company, we feel the need for the weight class registration stickers is unnecessary.

We support the elimination of Registration Class Stickers.

Thank you,

Paul (Rusty) Raderir.
Owner
JJ. Kennedy, Inc./Laurie Transit, LLC
724452-6260
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